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Raymond Hearn Golf Course Designs Begins Construction of Two New Holes at the 

Waters Edge Golf Course in Fremont, Michigan 

Raymond Hearn, President of Raymond Hearn Golf Course Designs, is proud to announce that 

his company has begun Construction on Two New Holes at the Waters Edge Golf Course 

(formerly the Ramshorn Country Club) in Fremont, Michigan.  Fremont is home to Gerber Food 

Products and was one time the company’s headquarters.  Gerber products are distrusted in 80 

countries around the world.  

“What a great site featuring two beautiful lakes. The Owners hired me to create a long-term 

master plan for the golf course.  Phase 1, in 2018, involves the construction of a new par 3 and 

a new par 4 in order to allow for the construction of a new state of the art driving range and 

short game area which is slated to begin this Fall.  Beyond that, other hole improvements are 

currently being discussed with the Owner.  When completed the improvements will definitely 

create positive attention and increased golfer draw from all major Michigan Golf Markets.  When 

completed Waters Edge Golf Course will be added to the list of “most play courses in West 

Michigan,” states Hearn. 

 



 

 

 

For additional information, plans, photos, etc., contact: Raymond Hearn, president Raymond 

Hearn Golf Course Designs, Inc., at ray@rhgd.com (616-399-7686) or Greg Johnson, president 

Greg Johnson Media at greggie24@hotmail.com (616-560-8995). Learn more at www.rhgd.com 
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